
 

 

 

Temple Meadow Newsletter 
Friday 18th November 2022 

Best regards, Ms Walsh—Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a busy week with children out at out football fesƟvals, our RecepƟon children visiƟng the local library,  
anƟ-bullying week, Children in Need and much more. 

Temple Meadow Kids Club Ofsted 
I do hope you have all had the opportunity to 
read the TMKC Ofsted Report which you can 
find on our website located at ‘About Us’ 
then ‘Temple Meadow Kids Club’. 

It is such a lovely account of this valuable 
school provision and I know the TMKC team 
are righƞully proud. 

AnƟ-Bullying Week 
This week is NaƟonal AnƟ-Bullying week and as this 
week children have been wriƟng and performing 
poems on the theme of AnƟ-Bullying. Ruby in Year 
6 was so inspired that she went home and wrote 
her own poem, which really impressed staff.  

You can hear 
Ruby read the 
poem by  
heading to the 
Year 6 Class 
Page on our 
School  
Website. 

Excellent WriƟng from Pupils 
Please see on page 3 some 
excellent wriƟng from DesƟny 
in Year 3 and Hashir in Year 6. 

Parent ProtecƟve Behaviour and RSHE sessions 
Thank you to the Parents that joined us for our two  
Parent ProtecƟve Behaviour and RSHE sessions. Miss 
Dale, Deputy Headteacher and DSL (Designated  
Safeguarding Lead), did an excellent job delivering on 
both our RelaƟonship and Sex EducaƟon policy  

approach as well as our ProtecƟve Behaviour curriculum. She had some really 
well chosen video clips to share and feedback from Parents/Carers was very 
posiƟve.  
 
Unfortunately, workshops such as these in our parent community are not very 
well aƩended. We appreciate with the content of these ones you are unable 
to bring your child. We did however have our Chair of Governors, Ben Riley at 
both workshops and Geraldine Butler one of our linked Governors for  
RelaƟonships and Sex EducaƟon also aƩended; it was really nice to have this 
commitment from Governors and an opportunity for them to meet Parents.   

Please see the below compliment from a Parent who aƩended the session: 

I came to the RSHE session last night which I found really interesƟng, Miss Dale  
presented the session so well and made it easy to follow and understand. It 
was such a shame that more parents weren't there. 

Food Bank Vouchers 
A reminder that we do have 
Food Bank Vouchers available 
to issue in school. Please 
speak to our Pastoral Team if 
this is something you would 
benefit from.  

Children In Need 
Pupils arrived in school today wearing something 
yellow or with something spoƩy on for Children In 
Need. We asked for a small donaƟon of 50p per 
child, with all money raised going to Children in 
Need. In our next newsleƩer, we will reveal the 
amount raised today. 



 

Safeguarding Champions 

We would like to introduce our Safeguarding Champions, who 
work closely with Mrs Blount. These are the children who were 
successful with their applicaƟons and are now fully trained and 
acƟve throughout the school day. Their role includes:  

· Being kind and helping others 

· Being caring and trustworthy 

· Recognising if a child is in need and talking to them about it 
and to see if they are ok 

· ReporƟng concerns to the safeguarding team 

· TreaƟng everyone fairly 

· Keeping informaƟon confidenƟal, only sharing concerns with the safeguarding team.   

Our Head Boys and Head Girls have also received the training and support the Safeguarding Champion team.  

 

Football FesƟval 

On Wednesday 9th November 2022, a team of Year 5 and 6 girls went 
to St Michael's High School to take part in a Football FesƟval 
morning. They had the opportunity to take part in some warm-up 
acƟviƟes led by St Michael's young leaders and then took part in seven 
mini tournaments against other local Primary Schools. Their team spirit 
was admirable and the children were praised for their sportsmanship 
and perseverance. This made us really proud!   

 

RecepƟon Visits to Cradley Heath Library 

This week, RecepƟon pupils have been on their very first trip. They 
visited Cradley Heath library and they were so well behaved and 
they enjoyed hearing different stories at the library. The children 
also learnt what a library is used for and how to borrow books as 
well as enjoying sharing books with their friends. 

Other News 



  




















